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Bond Initiative Special Edition 
 Last week, the Valley Voice 
published a story about the upcoming 
bond initiative. This bond is for a ren-
ovation of the elementary wing, con-
struction of a multipurpose activity 
center, and creating a more secure en-
trance to the school.   
 The administration wants this 
process to be as transparent as possi-
ble for the community, so any ques-
tions or concerns can be addressed by 
contacting the school administration 
or a school board representative.  
 The bond will be determined 
by eligible voters in the school district 
of Belt. Ballots will be sent out on 
September 15th, 2016 via mail, and 
polls will be counted by election offic-
ers once the voting window closes. 
Voters need to be aware that both 
ballots must be in the school office 
by October 4th at 8:00 p.m. The 
bond initiative consists of two ballots, 
one for the high school and one for the 

elementary. The Belt school system 
is comprised of both a high school 
and elementary district. Therefore, 
both initiatives must pass in or-
der for the project to proceed.  
 The vote will determine if 
the project moves forward. The 
high school bond represents 40% 
of the total cost, and the elementary 
bond comprises 60% of the sum. 
The tax burden for each household 
depends on the value of the indi-
vidual’s home. For example, if the 
value of your home is around 
$150,000, then your contribution 
will average about $89 annually.
 The last time Belt Public 
School had a major facility upgrade 
was in 1996. The students during 
that time saw significant changes 
such as: the original gym became 
the upstairs classrooms, the library 
was added to the first floor, and the 
modern gym was built. The Valley 

Voice is happy to share that the for-
mer bond has been paid in full. 
That should lessen the financial 
impact of the new bond initiative if 
it should pass.   
 Positive changes will come 
once this project is complete, and 
Mr. Paulson believes that the need 
exists, not only because of the 
building’s age, but also because of 
the evolving nature of K-12 educa-
tion. Mr. Paulson adds, “As educa-
tional programs and initiatives con-
tinue to change, the demand for 
additions and reconfigurations to 
our existing campus is warranted.” 
 The final public meeting 
about the bond initiative will take 
place in the Belt Public School caf-
eteria on September 14th, 2016 at 
7 p.m. Community members are 
encouraged to attend to voice their 
opinions and ask questions.   
 By: Morgan Davis  
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